
DROP OFF AND PICK UP DRIVETHRU UPGRADES 
 
In an effort to acknowledge and try to alleviate the increasing congestion from our growing 
population we are making some minor changes to our drive through lane.  Please see the 
attached map that illustrates the changes.   
 
As always, the left lane will be a no stopping drive through lane.  The right lane will be the “kiss 
and go” lane where you will be able to drive through and drop off or pick up your child.  There 
will be no waiting in this lane in an effort to keep the traffic flowing. 
 
Once again thank you for helping to keep our kids safe during the busy drop off and pick up 
times.  


